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From: Shane Triem 

To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: Please do not implement CR-102 

Date: Sunday, November 21, 2021 6:22:04 PM 

External Email 

Dear Mr. David Forte, 

I am nearing retirement. I have worked very hard to save for retirement. But when a politician 
takes it upon themselves to determine "what is best for the citizens" while ignoring the courts 
and the citizens, it's time for that person to be removed from office. This is a democracy, not 
an authoritative regime. Using credit scores is proven to show lower risk individuals. You 
can't change statistics or math for a social agenda. Facts are facts. People of color and poor 
people aren't discriminated against when credit scores are used. Those with good credit are 
simply rewarded. How many of those who were supposed to be helped by this policy have 
seen their rates lowered? There is a very high probability that their rates went up as well. So in 
the end, what is the point of this policy? It helped no one; although the insurance companies 
are making a lot more money. Please look out for us responsible people trying to save money 
for retirement. 

Sincerely, 
Shane Triem 
306 SE 99th Ct 
Vancouver, WA 98664 


